
 
 

 
 

GECAP Report to the NJCU Senate on March 21, 2022 
 
 
 

 
 

The spring 2022 assessment work in Civic Engagement is proceeding.  Soon selected committee 
members will participate in the American Association of Colleges and Universities (AAC&U) 
professional development and certification as an evaluator.   
 
The committee is still short a member from the College of Education and we encourage new 
members to volunteer. Members may have access to continued professional development in 
assessment and evaluation.  
 
Dr. O’Connor is outlining an analysis of the Gen Ed program with regard to course scheduling and 
distribution of LOs, in addition to determining our alignment with MSCHE guidelines in anticipation 
of our next review 

 
 

Respectfully submitted for the committee, 
Theresa Spataro, Chair GECP 
 
Dr. Jennifer Musial, Women’s & Gender Studies 
Dr. Yufeng Wei, Chemistry 
Dr. Manuela Caciula, Fitness, Exercise & Sports 
Dr. Sabine Roehr, Philosophy/Religion 
Dr. Li Xu, Finance 
Dr. Hun Bok Jung, Earth and Environmental Sciences 
Theresa Spataro, CPS, Dean’s Office 
Dr. Scott O’Connor, Director GE 
Ms. Alnoor Cheema, Student Rep. 
 


